
 

SYNOD QUESTIONS - CONSULTATION OF THE PEOPLE: On October 10th, 2021 Pope Francis opened 

the latest synod on the way in which the Catholic Church listens to the Holy Spirit and journeys 

together as the People of God. In order to allow as much participation as possible, the Diocese of 

Corner Brook and Labrador is inviting each Parish Council as well as ALL PARISHIONERS to have a 

discussion on each of the five subject areas below. Pass on any comments you have to Parish Council 

members, to the Office or in the sacristy.  

1. In Luke’s account of the two disciples heading to Emmaus (Lk 24: 13-35), the Church is pictured as 

“companions on the journey”, with Christ revealing himself through Word and Sacrament. How do 

you see this companionship lived out in our Church today (In your experience of parish, diocese, 

Universal Church)? How are we called to grow as companions?  

2. Listening is a key component to journeying together. Who is given a voice and who is not? What 

helps or prevents us from listening? What space do we provide to listen to others, especially for those 

who may be on the peripheries?  

3. A Church that journeys together shares together in Christ’s mission. How do we as Church work 

together and support one another in carrying out the mission of Christ, each in our respective way? 

What hinders the baptized from being active in Christ’s mission? What areas of mission are 

neglected?  

4. A Church that journeys together participates in the decision making process. How is authority 

exercised within our parish/diocese? What enables or hinders people from speaking up? By what 

procedures and methods do we discern together and make decisions? Do our decision-making 

methods help us to listen to the whole people of God? How can we grow in communal spiritual 

discernment?  

5. Now that you have had a discussion on this matter, what is your plan to involve as many people, 

of all ages in your area, to participate in this same discussion? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 13, 2022 
2nd Sunday of Lent 

Sacred Heart Parish 

A Stewardship Parish in Union with Christ

Parish Information 

Pastor: Monsignor Jim Robertson 

Office Administrator: Position Vacant 

Office Hours: Closed. 

 

465 Curling Street 

Corner Brook, NL, A2H 3K8 

Tel: (709) 785-5025 

curlingparish@hotmail.com 

e-transfers: sacredheartrcparish@gmail.com 
Password "Church" 

www.sacredheartrcparish.ca 
 

Diocesan website: rcchurch.com 

Weekend Masses:                      Saturday 4:30 pm, Sunday 11 am 
To Register, please call the house Tuesday to Friday between 9 am and 2 pm.  

 
Mass During Week:     Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday at 7 pm. 

Friday at 10 am. 

Daily mass is cancelled any day schools are closed due to bad weather. 

 

Lohnes Complex  First Fridays - 2 pm at the Lohnes Complex, closed to public. 

 
Bible Study:    Cancelled due to Covid regulations. 
Holy Hour of Adoration: Discontinued until further notice.  
Reconciliation:    By request. 
Marriages:     Six months’ notice required. A year’s notice is recommended. 

Baptisms:   Please call the Parish Office to schedule preparation session. 
Family Connections: At www.rcchurch.com you will find a link to family connections.   
St. Vincent de Paul:   To assist those in need. Call 638-9010. 

Masks are again mandatory at all indoor public gatherings  
As well please maintain physical distancing at all times. 

 



MASKS THAT COVER BOTH THE NOSE AND 
THE MOUTH MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES 

WHEN ATTENDING SERVICES OR FUNCTIONS 
IN THIS CHURCH. 

 
RECEIVED WITH THANKS 

March 5-6th, 2022 

Regular Sunday $1,842.00 

Envelope Cost Contribution  20.00 

Building Fund 203.00 

New Years Day  5.00 

Lenten Folders 120.00 

Votive Candles 53.00 

Bingo 495.00 

Word Among Us 5.00 

Mass Stipends 30.00 

CMIC 420.00 

Development & Peace 5.00 

Good Friday 5.00 

Seminary 5.00 

Pope’s Pastoral Works 5.00 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 

Tue. 6 pm Late James & Cecilia Dobbin 

Wed. 7 pm Late Gus & Irene Rumboldt 

Thu. 7 pm Late Mary Alexander 

Fri. 10 am 
Deceased Members of the 

Joyce Family 

Sat. 4:30 pm Late Wayne Callahan 

Sun. 11 am Parish Community 

 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME: Daylight saving 
time begins March 13 at 2:00 am. Set your 
clocks ahead one hour Saturday night before 
you go to bed. 
 
PARISH DUES:  Received with thanks: Serenna 
Callahan 
 
BIBLE STUDY: The Bible study program 
continues on Sunday 7:00 pm. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS: You are invited to 
join us at Scared Heart Church in celebrating 
the Stations of the Cross at 7:00 pm on the 
Fridays of Lent. A different version of the 
stations will be used each week. 
 
PARISH MEETING ON THE SYNOD: Tuesday, 
March 15, 2022 at 7:00 pm in the church. 
Come and share your ideas. Because of this 
meeting mass this coming Tuesday will be at 
6:00 pm. 
 
EASTER FLOWERS: If you wish to donate to the 
purchase of flowers for the altar in memory of 
a loved one, please put the name of your 
loved one and an offering in an envelope and 
drop it in the collection. 
 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE - SHARE LENT: 
Week 2 - Madagascar: An ecological village to 
cope with climate change. Development and 
Peace’s People and Planet First campaign 
celebrates what solidarity can achieve, even 
against seemingly impossible odds. In 
Madagascar, for instance, Development and 
Peace’s partner, the Development Council of 
Andohatapenaka (CDA), empowers people to 
manage and transform their neighbourhoods. 
In the capital region, which is afflicted by 
flooding and poor waste management, CDA 
has helped the residents of one vulnerable 
area to turn their environs into a thriving 
ecological village. Today, each of the 50 
households involved in the project has a 
vegetable garden, a stove and solar panels. 
This transformation reflects a true ecological 
conversion. Watch the video at 
devp.org/lent/act. For more information, 
contact Patricia Walsh Warren at 
pwalsh@devp.org. 
 

LENTEN FOLDERS/ENVELOPES: Folders are 
normally distributed and filled with quarters 
that would total $20.00. The Lenten folders 
are no longer being produced. You will now 
see Lenten Envelopes on the tables at the back 
of the church. 
 
VOTIVE CANDLES: Votive candles are available 
for $5.00 each. 
 
UKRAINIAN RELIEF: Development and Peace is 
accepting humanitarian donations for the 
Ukraine.  This is a special appeal.  The 
humanitarian aid will be distributed through 
Caritas Ukraine, an affiliate of Caritas 
International. If you wish to support those 
who are suffering due to the war, you can 
place your donation in a blank envelope with 
the words “Help for Ukraine”. Any cheques 
should be made payable to the parish so that 
the parish can sent the entire amount the 
Diocese for payment to Development and 
Peace.  Tax receipts will then be issued by the 
parish.  If you want to send your support 
directly to Development and Peace, you will 
get a tax receipt from them. 
 
POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR MARCH 
2022: For a Christian response to bioethical 
challenges - We pray for Christians facing new 
bioethical challenges; may they continue to 
defend the dignity of all human life with 
prayer and action. 
 
BINGO – Our Lady Star of the Sea: Our Lady 
Star of the Sea Parish will be having a bingo on 
Sunday, March 13 at 2:00 pm in the Church 
basement. Your support and generosity are 
greatly appreciated  
 

MARY’S KITCHEN: Because of restrictions 
being eased by Public Health this week, Mary’s 
Kitchen has begun again. 
 
SUPERVISED PASTORAL MINISTRY: Queen’s 
College and Western Health are offering a full-
time program in Supervised Pastoral Ministry 
from April 23-July 15. This is a student 
chaplaincy program designed to assist 
students to attain the basic skills needed for 
the ministry of chaplaincy in an institutional 
setting, such as Health Care. The program 
involves a supervised placement for twelve 
weeks and includes active participation in 
instruction through Queen’s College and the 
Health Care Authority as well as supervised 
spiritual direction, both group and individual. 
The focus is on self-awareness, pastoral 
presence, and theological reflection under the 
direction of qualified facilitators. With a 
limited number of placements, contact 
Queen’s College by March 22nd at the latest. 
Send inquiries to carmdoyle@mun.ca 
 
BINGO – Our Lady Star of the Sea: Our Lady 
Star of the Sea Parish will be having a bingo on 
Sunday, March 13 at 2:00 pm in the Church 
basement. Your support and generosity are 
greatly appreciated  
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